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The 2023 National Travel Industry Awards (NTIA), held at Melbourne's Crown Palladium on
Saturday 18 November 2023, recognised and celebrated the travel industry's achievements over
the past year. We express our gratitude to the Australian Travel Industry Association (ATIA) team
for organising a wonderful event and for their commitment to acknowledging industry excellence
and accomplishments.

We extend our thanks to our travel industry partners for nominating and awarding Virgin Australia
as the NTIA 2023 Most Popular Airline — Online. We are truly humbled to win this award. We
appreciate the ongoing collaboration and partnership of our valued trade partners, who have

been instrumental in our success.

Congratulations to all the finalists and winners who were honoured during the event.
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